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Traffic Impacts/Delays Next Week on Route 15 at Dillsburg 
Lane restrictions will be in place for paving, other roadwork 

 
Harrisburg, PA – The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) announced 
today that delays are expected next week on Route 15 in the Dillsburg area due to paving 
operations associated with a resurfacing and safety improvement project. 
 
Weather permitting, on Monday, July 10, the contractor will begin working on a section of Route 
15 from just north of Golf Course/Range End Road to just south of Glenwood Road. Work will 
begin at approximately 5:30 AM and will continue during daylight hours. 
 
There will be lane restrictions in place in both directions of Route 15. The southbound pattern 
will begin near the intersection with Mountain Road (Route 4040) in Dillsburg. Due to the high 
volume of traffic through this area, there could be significant delays, especially during peak 
hours. 
 
Work primarily includes paving, but also includes milling, and median guide rail and barrier 
removal. This work is expected to take several weeks to complete.  
 
Once this work is complete, guide rail installation and other finishing work will be performed.  
 
This work is part of a resurfacing and safety improvement project on Route 15 from just south of 
York Springs in Adams County to just south of Dillsburg in York County. Motorists may 
encounter other work within the project limits that may impact traffic. 
 
The project consists of ramp acceleration and deceleration lane lengthening, and intersection 
safety improvements. The entire pavement width, including roadway and shoulders, will be 
resurfaced and all guide rail will be replaced.  
 
Other work includes milling, pavement construction and reconstruction, subbase, drainage 
improvements, rock placement, rock slope excavation, concrete barrier, pavement markings, 
signing and other work in Franklin and Carroll townships, York County and Huntington and 
Latimore townships, Adams County.  
 
New Enterprise Stone and Lime Company, Inc. of New Enterprise, PA, is the prime contractor 
on this $19,398,074 project. 
 
This project is expected to be completed in September 2023. 
 



Motorists can check conditions on major roadways by visiting www.511PA.com. 511PA, which 
is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic delay warnings, weather forecasts, traffic 
speed information and access to more than 1,000 traffic cameras. 

511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and Android devices, by 
calling 5-1-1, or by following regional Twitter alerts. 

Subscribe to PennDOT news and traffic alerts in Adams, Cumberland, Dauphin, Franklin, 
Lancaster, Lebanon, Perry and York counties at PennDOT District 8. 

Information about infrastructure in District 8, including completed work and significant projects, 
is available at District 8 Results. Find PennDOT’s planned and active construction projects at 
PennDOT Projects. 

Follow PennDOT on Twitter and like the department on Facebook and Instagram. 
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Please refer to the project location map below: 
 
 



 
 


